

Serving the Pensacola-Escambia Community 1920 West Garden Street, Pensacola, FL 32502 Telephone 850-438-8561 m soo-955-8771

Fax 850-438-1743 www.areahousing.org



April 25, 2023

SUBJECT: FINAL ELECTRIC CONVERSION SERVICE UPDATE

Dear Area Housing Residents,

On Monday April 24, 2023, at 10:00 am and 11:00 am., staff, along with Attorney Gilmore held two tenant meetings on the campuses of Gonzalez and Camelia Courts for all tenants of the two stated campuses, Haynes Street Apartments and Scattered Sites, 6th, and 8th Avenue. The meetings were held to answer any questions, concerns and to update tenants on the final conversion process.

BELOW IS THE FINAL UPDATED CONVERSION INFORMATION

- Every tenant who has not signed an <u>FP& L Application</u> to have electric services in their name and has not signed Area Housing Commission's current <u>Lease Addendum</u> must do so on or before <u>May 1, 2023</u>, to avoid interruptions to your current electric services.
- Please keep in mind, there is a 24-hour delay in reconnecting services, should your services be disconnected, per FP&L.
- Please note that Area Housing Commission <u>WILL NOT</u> be responsible for any damaged goods if you fail to comply.

Staff is in constant contact with Florida Power and Lights (FP&L) to ensure this transition is handled in the best manner, so PLEASE DO NOT CONTACT THEM.

Below are some changes that will assist you during the FINAL May 1, 2023, conversion.

- Area Housing Commission will pay <u>EACH TENANT'S TRANSFER FEE AND SECURITY DEPOSIT</u>, if required by FP&L.
- If you have not signed the FP & L application and Area Housing's addendum, please do so by contacting your property manager, as soon as possible.

All consideration given to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Abe Singh

Executive Director

Shirley Henderson

Deputy Executive Director